
From: M and L V [mailto:mikeylynda@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 3:37 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to Northern Pass above ground! 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
No to Northern Pass unless it is underground in existing disturbed corridors such as the 
interstates. This should be at zero cost to NH with the current unknown benefit 
(percentage and cost of power to NH). 
We already have their competitor's line on the surface of our beautiful state. Their other 
competitor’s are only proposing/installing their new lines in our neighboring states 
underground. Since all of these high transmission lines all source the same hydro power 
source in Canada this proposal won't really save all the carbon footprint that they are 
stating. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
Mike Vogel 
Wolfeboro, NH 03894 
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